
December is here, the last 
month of the year, and we 
have planned some fun, 
entertaining activities for 

everyone!  

Santa will be here on the 
morning of the 9th. Photos 
will also be taken for a fee of 
$5.00.  Be sure to fill out the 
form that was sent home in 
your child's folder if you 
would like your child’s pic-
ture taken with Santa.  Trim 
–A– Tree is for D1A, D1B, 
D2A, and D2B on  December 
1st and 2nd  Please see 
your child’s classroom for 
times.  D3, PreK and the 
VPK class are going to per-
form a Holiday program on 
Dec 11th for everyone to 
enjoy. Specific information 
regarding these special 
events can be found on your 
child’s classroom Parent 

Board and in this newsletter.  
The children have been prac-
ticing hard...we hope to see 

you there! 

 

Thank you for your canned 
food donations last month!  
Together, we donated over 
400 cans to Moves For Hun-
ger to help local families in 
need.. Congratulations to 
Ms. Cindy and her VPK class 
who collected the most cans 
and won the contest! They 
enjoyed a pizza party for 

their efforts. 

 

We will have the year end 
tax statements for everyone 

in January.  

 

 

 

 

 

We’d like to thank all 
the parents who have 
helped with our school 
functions and dona-
tions throughout the 
year. We greatly        

appreciate it!  

 

 

Happy Holidays from our  

Special points of interest: 

 December  1st &  2nd—Trim-A-

Tree 

 December  8th— Infants Trim-A-

Tree 

 December 9th—Santa Visits 

 December—11th Holiday  Pro-

gram 

 December 24th– Wellington  

closes at noon 

 December 25th —Wellington 

closed 

 December 31—Wellington  

closes at noon 

 January 1st —Wellington Closed 

Infants 

Happy Birthday to Peyton and 
congratulations to Alijah as he 
moves up to 1A! We will be do-
ing a lot of Christmas projects 
this month that we will display 
in the classroom. On Dec. 8 we 
will be decorating cookies with 
our moms and dads! Just a 
reminder that all bottles need 
to be labeled with first and last 
name, date and time prepared. 
We also do not allow any blan-
kets in our classroom, per DCF, 
however Swaddlers are allowed.  
Please let us know if your child 
will be taking any vacation time 
this month. Be sure to check 
Precious Status as that is how 
we will be sending out class-
room updates. As always, thank 
you for sharing your child with 

us.   

 

♥Infant Room Angels 

 

D1-A 

Happy Holidays! What an excit-
ing time of year, all around the 
world people are celebrating! 
This month we will be learning 
about how people spend their 
holidays. We will be making lots 
of crafts and having lots of fun! 
Don’t forget Trim-A-Tree Decem-
ber 2nd, where we will be mak-
ing an ornament with Mom and 
Dad! For December we’ll review 
letters  A-P and the numbers 0-
10. Our colors for the month 
are green and red and our 
shapes are cone and star. Re-
member that the weather is 
changing and can be unpredict-
able so please dress your child 
appropriately for the day. We 
look forward to a fun and happy 
holiday and New Year. As al-
ways, thank you for sharing your 

child with us. 

♥Ms. Michelle & Ms. Angelica 

D1-B 

It’s Winter Wonderland time! 
The children will be learning 
about how different cultures 
celebrate their holidays by 
reading books and with art 
project. This month’s theme is 
Celebrations Around the 
World. Some of our projects 
will include making a Christ-
mas tree, decorating a Dreidel 
and making snowmen. We 
also have Trim-A-Tree coming 
up on Dec. 1st  as well as a 
Christmas lunch! Keep an eye 
on our Parent Board for more 
details. We are jolly and ex-
cited for the month of Decem-
ber in 1B! Thank you for shar-

ing your child with us! 

 

 

♥Ms. Lynsay & Ms. Angela 

 

 

DECEMBER 2015 NEWSLETTER 

 

5244 Ramsey Way Fort Myers FL  33907 Check us out online: www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 



D2– A 

Happy Holidays! We are so excited to 
be talking about “Celebrations 
Around the World” this month! We 
have a lot of fun activities planned for 
December starting with Trim-A-Tree 
on December 2nd and ending with 
our Christmas party at the end of the 
month. Please keep an eye out for a 
sign up sheet with the date and time. 
We want to wish everyone a safe and 
fun holiday season and Happy New 
Year. Thank you for sharing your child 

with us! 

 

♥Ms. Maria & Ms. Alyssa 

D2-B 

We can’t believe the year is almost up. 
This is going to be a really busy month 
for us as the year draws to an end. We 
would like to first welcome Ms. Brenda 
as our new 2B teacher! We will be 
learning about “Celebrations Around 
The World.”These include Hanukah, 
Kwanzaa, Christmas and New Year’s. 
We will have a Potluck towards the end 
of the month and learn more about 
your family traditions. Please be on the 
lookout for the sign up sheet. This 
month our shapes are cone and star, 
our colors are red and green. We will 
review letters A-P and numbers 1-10. 
We hope all of our families have a safe 
and happy Holiday season and a very 
Happy New Year. As always, thank you 

for sharing your child with us. 

 

♥Ms. Heather, Ms. Kelly & Ms. 

Brenda 

 

D3  

Happy December! I can’t believe 
2015 is almost over! This past month 
has been great and I’m very excited 
for what we have planned for Decem-
ber! We will be learning about all of 
the different holidays this month. 
They are Hanukah, Kwanzaa, Christ-
mas and New Year’s. Our letters are 
Q,R,S and T. We will be continuing to 
work on letter, number and name 
recognition as well. During the first 
week I will be sending home a family 
project to decorate and hang on our  
bulletin board. Lastly, our class has  
been working very hard on our Christ-
mas songs and we are very excited to 
perform them for you at our Holiday 
Program  Dec. 11th.  Please remem-
ber to check your child's daily for any 
important messages. Thank you for 

sharing your child with us. 

♥Ms. Rebecca 

VPK A 

The holidays are upon us. It is so hard 
to believe we are almost half way 
through the VPK year and in 8 
months your child will officially be in 
Kindergarten! This month we are 
learning about Holiday celebrations 
around the world  and I will be shar-
ing  my experience in Japan and what 
they did for the Holidays in that coun-

try. 

Our Holiday Program will be Friday, 
December 11th at 11am. Our pro-
gram will be about 15 minutes and 
we will celebrate with juice and cook-

ies afterwards. 

Just a reminder that VPK winter break 
is December 21st– January1st and 
we will return to school January 4th. 
Happy Holidays and thank you for 
sharing your 
child with 

us. 

 

♥Ms. Cindy 
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Pre-K 

We say goodbye to November and 
Ho Ho Ho to December. Our class 
will be having our Annual Holiday 
Program December 11th at 3:30 
and we hope to see everyone there. 
This month we will learn about dif-
ferent holidays such as Christmas, 
Hanukah, Kwanzaa and ringing in 
the New Year! December will be full 
of special activities such as wearing 
Santa hats, Holiday shirts and Holi-
day socks. Presentation this month 
will be different than normal so 
please keep an eye on the Parent 
Board for more information. Our 
class will be learning about the tra-
ditional Christmas colors; red and 
green. Our shapes are cone and 
star and we will be reviewing num-
bers 0-10. Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year. As always, thank 

you for sharing your child with us. 

 

♥Ms. Tonja & Ms. Leonella 

 

VPK B&C 

Happy Holidays! We can’t believe the 
year is almost over . We have been 
practicing very hard for our Holiday Pro-
gram on December 11 at 4:30 and we 
are asking that all students be here by 
4:15. For the program we would like 
the children to wear a Christmas shirt, 
blue jeans and a Santa hat. The hats 
are available at the Dollar Tree and we 
hope to see everyone! We will also be 
having our Holiday Party on Dec. 18 so 
please be on the look out for the sign 
up sheet if you would like to bring 
something. Just a reminder that Christ-
mas Break will be from December 21– 
January 4. We will be spending this 
month learning about different holidays 
and traditions. We would like to wish all 
of our families a very Happy Holiday 
and Happy New Year! Thank you so 
much for all of your support throughout 
the year and as always, thank you for 

sharing your child with us. 

 

♥Ms. Jessica D., Ms. Laurie, Ms. Diana 
& Ms. Lia 



We are giving the gift of FREE TUITION!! 
 

Visit one or ALL of the following websites: 

 
Google Plus 

Yahoo! 
Yelp 

YP.com 
GreatSchools.com for Cape Coral/Ft Myers 

 

December 1st– December 17th 
When you leave a testimonial about Wellington Academy your 

name will be entered into our contest to win free  

tuition for the rest of 2015! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Rules: You must send us the link to your review 

(fm.om@wellingtonacademyschools.com). You will receive  one entry for each 
testimonial that you submit and there is no family limit (grandparents can do it 

too!). The winning family will be chosen on December 18th 2015. 

** Please see front office for more details. 


